
 Houston Association of Professional Landmen 
 66  th  Executive Night 
 Presented by Chevron 

 May 25, 2022 

 Dear Valued Supporter: 

 The  Houston  Association  of  Professional  Landmen  (“HAPL”)  is  pleased  to  announce  that  the  66th 
 Executive  Night  ,  featuring  Guest  Speaker  Harold  G.  Hamm,  Founder  and  Chairman  of  the  Board 
 of  Directors,  Continental  Resources,  Inc.,  will  be  held  on  Thursday,  October  13,  2022,  at  the  Hotel 
 ZaZa,  Houston  Museum  District.  More  than  300  executives,  directors,  and  leaders  from  all 
 disciplines  of  the  oil  and  gas  industry  attend  this  event  each  year.   This  is  only  possible  with  help 
 from our generous sponsors. 

 The  levels  of  sponsorship  are  detailed  on  the  attached  form  and  on  the  HAPL  webpage 
 https://hapl.org/events/956  .  Sponsor  names  and  logos  will  be  prominently  displayed  during  the 
 event  as  well  as  being  recognized  on  the  HAPL  website,  in  the  HAPL  Monthly  Newsletter,  in  the 
 evening’s  event  program,  and  on  the  PowerPoint  projected  during  dinner.  Diamond  Sponsors  and 
 above  will  have  the  option  of  reserving  a  table  seating  ten,  details  of  which  are  highlighted  on  the 
 webpage link. 

 In  addition  to  offering  programs,  events,  and  continuing  education  opportunities  to  Landmen,  the 
 HAPL  has  consistently  given  back  to  the  community.  Over  the  past  8  years  the  HAPL  has  donated 
 over  $182,000  to  community  service,  over  $92,000  to  student  scholarships,  and  $106,000  to  teachers 
 throughout  the  Houston  area.  This  level  of  giving  would  not  be  possible  without  the  generous 
 support of HAPL sponsors and members. 

 The  Executive  Night  committee  greatly  appreciates  your  consideration  of  this  request.  If  you  would 
 like  to  donate,  please  visit  the  HAPL  website  at  https://hapl.org/events/956  and,  select  the  orange 
 “Sponsor”  button  to  the  payment  link;  or  a  check  payable  to  HAPL  noting  “Executive  Night”  on 
 the  memo  line  may  be  mailed,  along  with  the  completed  sponsorship  form,  to  HAPL  800  Bering 
 Drive,  Suite  120,  Houston,  TX  77057.   We  ask  that  all  contributions,  together  with  a 
 high-resolution  copy  of  your  company  logo,  be  submitted  by  Friday,  September  23,  2022,  to 
 ensure  inclusion  in  the  program  and  on  the  sponsor  boards.   If  you  have  any  questions,  please 
 contact Executive Night Chair Christine Touchstone, CPL  ctouchstone@lefrakenergy.com  . 

 Without  the  support  of  our  colleagues,  this  type  of  event  could  not  be  possible.   We  appreciate  your 
 participation and look forward to seeing you at this year’s Executive Night! 

 Sincerely, 

 Christine Touchstone, CPL 
 Executive Night Chair   
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